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A Message from Patti

Dear friends of CWTC,

We have almost made it through the month of January and
are staring February in the face. Why should we embrace
February? Each day, we are one day closer to spring — we
get a few more minutes of daylight each day!!Did you know
that there is a day for %HSt about everything?? Febr%ary 2nd
is Tater Tot Day, the 9! is Pizza Day, February 18t

National Drink Wine Day and the 23 is Banana Bread
Day! Now these are some things to look forward to.

If we look hard enough, we can find SOMETHING positive to focus on. We have
reached 2 full years of dealing with the pandemic and it is sometimes difficult to
be upbeat. I myself have those days. But as you can see above, we might need

to just celebrate the simple things in life.

So, once again I am going to challenge you - what can you do? Here are some
ideas - pay it forward (buy someone coffee or a donut), send a thank you note to
a teacher, a nurse, or any essential worker, support your local businesses, adopt
a pet from a shelter, or just say thank you to someone.

We all have our good days and not such good days but try to make someone
else’s day just a bit better. Random acts of kindness go a long way. February is a
short month - let’s celebrate it by doing one good deed every day!

Here's to tater tots, pizza, wine, banana bread and the hope that spring will be
here soon!!

My best,

Patti

Consumer Spotlight

John is in this month's Consumer Spotlight! John moved
into his own apartment in our Chillicothe residential facility
in 2010. He currently works at CWTC, enjoying the
responsibility and trust he has earned. He loves the
challenge and at the 2021 CWTC Pathway awards, was the
co-recipient of the Production Achievement Award. (No
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stranger to a good challenge, John joined the Boy Scouts
when he was 11 or 12 and became an Eagle Scout in

2003). In his free time, he likes to bowl and hang out with
his friends.

A fun night that will surely sell out early! Sign up today!

CWTC

Where people with disabilities
live, work and grow.

RETURINS?

Friday, April 1, 2022
Par-A-Dice Hotel, East Peoria, IL

CLICK HERE FOR DETAILS!

Stay Up-to-Date on Social Media

There's a lot happening at CWTC with some exciting
things we are working on for Spring. Our website
continues to be a source of information for programs
and services we provide to our consumers, as well
as ways for you to get involved. But, we also would
like you to join us on our social media sites including
Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn. Just
click on the icons below and be sure to "Like" or
"Follow Us" to stay in touch with everything we're
doing. We appreciate YOUR support of adults with disabilities!
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ew Career Can Start Here!

HUMAN SERVICE

CWTC has a lot of great opportunities for dedicated and
hard-working employees to fill a variety of positions in
Residential Support, Employment Services, Contract
Packaging and others. If you know someone looking for
meaningful employment, we would love to talk with
them about a rewarding job and the benefits at CWTC.
You can learn more about CWTC employment
opportunities HERE and apply online!
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